From: Community Development, Benton County, Oregon

To: Benton Public Comment
Subject: LU-24-027 Coffin Butte Proposed Expansion Written Feedback
Date: Saturday, April 26, 2025 1:11:32 PM

Subject of Testimony: Coffin Butte Expansion Proposal
Full Name: Craig Wilkinson

Email: barbcraig7778@gmail.com

Street Address: 2736 NW Skyline Dr. Corvallis, OR 97330
Written Testimony:

Please deny the proposal to expand the landfill. Corvallis needs to be responsible for our own
waste but not trash from all over the state. Western Oregon is a poor location for a landfill
because of its rainfall. The smell and methane are already out of control. Republic Services
has not been a responsible steward of the existing landfill and we certainly can not count on
the EPA in the current climate. We need you as our local leaders to make the right choice.
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